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November 6, 2020 

DG Jason & District OH-5 Cabinet, 

We had our first Zone meeting on September 30, 2020 with good attendance.  Worthington Noon Lions did a 
great job hosting the meeting even with it being on Video.  Received the majority of the club reports.  A lot of 
my clubs have been very active in participating in service projects earning many points for the club contest. 

As of right now the next Zone meeting is tentatively scheduled for February 10, 2021 being hosted by the 
Westerville Lions Club.  

Club Membership   
 
Bexley 24   -1    
Columbus Inner City 12   0  
Gahanna 17   0    
New Albany 30   0     
Olentangy Noon 9   -3    
Sunbury 29   0    
Westerville 38   0    
Worthington Noon 28   +1    
 
I am aware that one of my clubs has not turned in their officers for this year yet.  I have been unsuccessful in 
reaching anyone form that club.  I have also been informed that this club is considering terminating their 
charter.  Not sure what more I can do to remedy this situation since I am receiving no response from the 
attempts I have made.   
 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lion Debbie Bolyard 

Zone 5 Chairperson 

Zone 5 Cabinet Report 
District OH – 5   

Lion Debbie Bolyard 
4650 Lany Lane 
Zanesville, OH 43701 
Cell:     (614) 202-8907 
Email:  debkaybolyard@gmail.com 
 


